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2022 Ochsner LHSAA  Golf State Championships Relocate 

BATON ROUGE, Louisiana - Over the past seven years, the Lafayette host committee for the LHSAA state high school 

boys’ and girls’ golf tournaments has endeavored to put on the best event possible for the student-athletes and coaches … 

attempting to make the tournament a first-class event and a memorable one for the competitors. 

This year, due to circumstances beyond our control and course issues that have popped up over the last two months, two of the 

tournament sites are being shifted – hopefully for this year only. 

The 2022 Divisions I and II girls’ tournaments, which have been held at Les Vieux Chenes Golf Club for seven years and has 

become a tradition at that facility, will now be played at The Wetlands Golf Club. The boys’ Divisions I and III tournaments, 

which were originally scheduled at The Wetlands, will now be staged at Cane Row Golf Club just north of New Iberia. The boys’ 

Divisions II and IV tournaments do not change and remain at their scheduled location at The Farm d’Allie Golf Club. 

The local committee wanted to wait as long as possible to see if course conditions improved enough to host high-level 

championship play. Unfortunately, with the short amount of time remaining, the committee and the LHSAA had to take this step 

in order to ensure that the student-athletes have the best possible experience.

Barring any unforeseen circumstances, it is fully expected that next year’s events will return to their traditional locations, and that 

these changes are a one-time occurrence. 

The Lafayette committee appreciates your understanding, and your support of the tournament over the past seven years. The 

LHSAA and the local committee are dedicated to making the event as successful and memorable as possible, and we look forward 

to seeing your teams at the state tournament on Monday and Tuesday. Please check LHSAA.org for pairings and tee times for 

regional tournaments on Thursday and Friday. Any changes made to the state tournament, along with the state bulletins, will be 

updated on LHSAA.org 
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